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February 23, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R.Haley
Governor of the State of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

This letter confirms receipt of your letter regarding Margaret Chase and her desire to obtain an
internship. I am the Co-Chair of the Endowment Summer Intern Selection Committee. This letter
will be shared with the Committee members. Thank you for making us aware of Ms. Chase's
attributes when she served as a volunteer for your campaign.


